
05.2023

Join the Alliance!

Dear Homeowner Association,
We are writing to extend an invitation for your Homeowner Association to join The River
District Alliance. RDA is a larger alliance consisting of neighborhoods and homeowner
associations. This alliance is an effort to bring our communities together to share
resources, address common issues, and enhance the quality of life in the area.

As part of this alliance, we believe that your HOA will have the opportunity to participate in
collaborative projects, attend regular meetings, and have a voice in important
neighborhood matters. We also believe that the Alliance will provide a platform for your
HOA to share information and ideas with other HOAs in the area.

Joining the alliance is simple and will not require any additional work on your part. Simply
let us know if you are interested in participating and we will provide you with all the
necessary information.

We believe that this alliance will have a positive impact on our communities and would be
honored to have your HOA as a part of it. If you have any questions or concerns, please do
not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of working
together.

Sincerely,

The River District Alliance Executive Board

Margaret Johnson Jimmy Joe Jenkins Bradley Kent

Melody Matthews Melinda Teitelbaum Leann White
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riverdistrictna@gmail.com • www.RDNA.me
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